
 

 
February 5, 2016           
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
OFFICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION 
 

CAMP STUDENTS HOSTING BLOOD DRIVE 
 

NEOSHO, MO - The National Cesar Chavez Blood Drive will take place March 1, from 9 
am – 4 pm in the Crowder College Student Center on the Neosho campus. 
 
Crowder College is in competition with 300 other colleges and universities across the 
nation to win recognition, awards and scholarships based on collecting as much blood as 
possible.  Therefore, we hope employees, students and the community will come out and 
help donate blood to save lives and help Crowder College place among the top 
universities for achieving its blood drive goals like it has in the past. 
 
The annual event is sponsored by CAMP (College Assistance Migrant Program) and the 
CCLU (Crowder College Latino Union). For more information contact our CAMP Office 
at 417-455-5683. 
 

###  
 

Feel free to contact my office if you need additional information. 
 

Cindy Brown 
Director of Public Information 
Crowder College  
601 Laclede 
Neosho, MO  64850 
Phone (417)455-5540 
Fax (417)455-5696 
 
 

 


